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Shoe Box Appeal 

Thank you to all the students 

and their families who filled 

shoeboxes full of essentials 

and treats for the children 

less well off that ourselves. 

We collected over seventy 

shoeboxes. Thank you to the 

ICA for their help in getting 

them safely transported to 

their destination.  

Tiernan O Toole 

Latnamard NS 
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER  

Welcome to our newsletter for November. This has been 

compiled by the Students Council who were newly elected in 

October. The Council members are as follows: 

Shea Mc Glone, Cassie Humphreys, Tiernan O Toole,  Ryan 

Murphy, Eoghan Gleeson, Rhyan Quigley and Leo Rooney. 

We wish them every success in their new role and hope they 

will have a successful year. 

Maths Week 2022 

In October we had Maths Week. This was a great fun expe-

rience for all our students. We did various maths activities 

teaching us maths while having loads of fun. It was a great 

week and thanks to the teachers for organising it.  

Ryan Murphy 

 Trick or Treat for Temple Street 

This year the pupils celebrated Halloween while raising 

money for Temple Street. All the children dressed up in won-

derful costumes and made delicious treats to sell in the bake 

sale. This year the donations from the children raised € 165 

for Temple Street. The children from 3rd—6th class also had 

the option to decorate pumpkins. There were some fabulous 

creations. Well done everyone.           

Cassie Humphreys 

1st & 2nd Class all dressed up for Halloween. 



. 

Cumann na mBunscol 

The boys in 4th, 5th & 6th Class took part in their Gaelic foot-
ball league in Sep/Oct.  They played Magherarney, Scotshouse & 

Knockconan NS winning all 3 games convincingly.  The boys 
lost out to the eventual winners Killeevan NS  which knocked 
them out of a final spot. Thank you to Dermot for all his help 

and guidance.    Rhyan Quigley 

Lunchtime Leagues 

3rd—6th Class have been participating in Lunchtime Gaelic 
Leagues. We are nearing the semi-final stages. All the children 
are enjoying the leagues and we’re looking forward to seeing 

who will be our cup and shield winners.        Leo Rooney 

1st & 2nd Class Blitz 

Room 2 travelled to Cloghan where they had the opportunity to 
meet children from other schools and play football against 
them. The children had a great day.         Eoghan Gleeson 

 

5th & 6th Class with our new goalposts. 

New Goalposts and Foot-
balls— 

Big Thank You 

We just want to say a big thank 
you to Aghabog GFC for our 
new goalposts and to Aghabog 
Ladies for our six new footballs.  

The goalposts are a great addi-
tion to our field and all of the 
children really love them. 

We will get plenty of practice in 
now with our new goalposts 
and new footballs.     

Shea Mc Glone 


